
The COVID19 pandemic has drastically affected and impacted our children, residents, 
families, businesses, public agencies and non-profit organizations in our tightly knit 
communities. As the pandemic and its effects continue to evolve, the need for help  
continues to grow. 

Performing Stars, in collaboration with Family Independence Initiative, and with funding from 
the Marin Community Foundation has been allocated funds to provide cash assistance for a 
limited time to support Southern Marin residents who have lost their jobs or experiencing 
reduced wages as a result of the COVID-19 Pandemic. We are able to assist individuals with 
basic essential emergency needs, in the amount of $500 towards your rent, utility bills, phone 
bills, car notes or insurance and personal requests.

This announcement is two-fold:

If you have received support from our organization during the months of March 2020 to 
July 2020 and you are still impacted, you will need to provide your most recent supporting 
documentation starting with the date of September 2020 to the present to apply for funding.

If this is a NEW request, you will need to provide your supporting documentation from your 
place of employment (furlough letter, letter of termination, unemployment claim, or last payroll 
check.)

Our office is currently closed to the public. Therefore, we are asking that you call Performing 
Stars office and ask for Sherine Agbulos at (415) 332-8316. Please leave your name and number 
and we will return your call as soon as possible. You can also email us at performingstars@
icloud.com and send a copy to performingstars.sheba@gmail.com. In the subject line, please 
add COVID19 REQUEST with your name. 

WE ARE COMMITTED TO HELPING YOU! Thank you . . . .Felecia Gaston, Executive Director
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